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Dear Alumni, 
 
Thank you for joining us in celebrating Sir John Cass Red Coat School’s 50th Year Anniversary.  
 
Since establishing in September 1966 I am sure you will agree that the school has gone from 
strength to strength, and this is all down to the hard work and achievements of the staff, governors 
and students who have been a part of Sir John Cass Red Coat School’s journey over years. 
 
At the moment we are in the process of allocating resources to fund a new school website, with the 
aim of making resources more easily accessible for students, parents and members of the public. Of 
course we would also like to expand and build on our pool of alumni and create worthwhile links 
with you for our current students. 
 
Any contribution towards the new school website would be greatly appreciated, and if you would 
like to contribute towards funding the website this can be done in two ways. 
 

1. Make a cheque contribution with the amount payable to Sir John Cass Secondary School 
 

2. Make a BACS payment to the school with the amount you would like to contribute, please 
quote your name, followed by alumni on the transfer as a reference. 
Name of Bank: NatWest 
Account Name: Sir John Cass Secondary School 
Account number: 19701640 
Sort code: 60-03-19 

 
In addition to your cheque/BACs payment, please complete the slip below and send it 
back to the school so we can match up any payments that have been made.  
 
Once again, we thank you for participating in our celebratory events, and if you haven’t done so 
already please do register yourself as an alumni on our current school website, www.sjcr.net/alumni 
so that we can keep you updated with news and upcoming events. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Paul Woods 
Head Teacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
(if you w ish to contribute, please detach this slip and return it to the school) 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am contributing a sum of £………………… towards the re-design of the school website. Payment 
will be made via. 
 

Cheque  BACS transfer 

http://www.sjcr.net/alumni

